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Oregon does not have a gun problem, and has never had one..  What Oregon does 

have though is a Democratic supermajority and Democrat governor problem. .  A 

Democratic supermajority that treats the people of Oregon like they are subjects 

rather than law abiding citizens. And a Democrat governor who would more than 

happy to sign this unconstitutional legislation into law if it gets to her desk..  An 

inalienable right can not be voted away, it can not be legislated away, and it can not 

be permitted away.  A 'permit to purchase' turns an inalienable right into a 

government granted privilege, a privilege that can be revoked by the government for 

whatever reason, or for that matter, no reason at all.  HB 3075 does one thing, it goes 

after the law abiding gun owners who have the gumption to exercise their 

Constitutionally guaranteed 2nd amendment right in Oregon.  HB 3075 also bans 18 - 

20 year old's from exercising their 2nd amendment rights  by banning them from 

purchasing or possessing firearms until they reach 21 years of age.     What is next?  

Will the supermajority go after the 1st amendment to stifle any and all criticism about 

the government (North Korea anyone). That a person would need buy a 'permit to 

purchase', be fingerprinted and background checked before they can operate a 

keyboard or use a pen / pencil to exercise their 1st amendment rights?   Can't pass a 

1st amendment background check, well then you will no longer be able to write a 

letter, won't be able to possess a pen and paper, or anything that could be used to 

exercise 1st amendment rights. .  A person would not even be able to write their 

name in the sand on a beach using a stick, as that would be a 1st amendment 

violation.  

HB 3075 is communism 101,why do you think the sponsor is pushing this with the 

emergency clause attached? Because he knows it is, and he doesn't the people 

a.k.a. the subjects voting on it.  Any suits challenging the constitutionality of this bill 

must be filed in a Marion county circuit court.  Marion county courts tend to rule in 

favor the democrats.  HB 3075 can not be allowed to move forward and it can not be 

allowed to reach the governors desk. It must be stopped in it's tracks on Monday 

March 17, 2025. 
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